Town of Westwood

Commonwealth of Massachusetts





Department of Community and Economic Development

LICENSING DIVISION

Nora Loughnane, Director <u>nloughnane@townhall.westwood.ma.us</u> (781) 251-2595

Karyn Flynn, Licensing Specialist kflynn@townhall.westwood.ma.us (781) 767-6344

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

SCHULTE CATERING OF WESTWOOD, LLC d/b/a COURTYARD BOSTON DEDHAM/WESTWOOD
64 UNIVERSITY AVENUE
REQUEST for NEW COMMON VICTUALLER ALL ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGE LICENSE

M.G.L. CHAPTER 138, SECTION 12 M.G.L. CHAPTER 140, SECTION 183A

The Select Board, as Local Licensing Authority, will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, January 21, 2019, at 7:30 PM in the Jaillet Meeting Room at the Police Station, 588 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090.

The purpose of the hearing will be to consider a request from Schulte Catering of Westwood, LLC d/b/a Courtyard Boston Dedham/Westwood for a New Common Victualler, All Alcoholic Beverage License at 64 University Avenue Westwood, Massachusetts.

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the Board of Selectmen.

Questions in advance of the hearing may be directed to Licensing Administrator, Karyn Flynn at 781-767-6344.

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Nancy C. Hyde, Chair Michael F. Walsh, Clerk John M. Hickey Third Member